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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 9 - Spring Term - 16.03.18 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have enjoyed another week full of activities in school this week and sporting success. Our netball team took part in the 

final round of the town netball championship and were awarded first place! Fantastic congratulations to them on their great 

success, hard work and fantastic attitude. We are very proud of them! Our Year 1/2 and Year 3/4 pupils also enjoyed a great 

cricket workshop with All Stars Cricket this week. We also held an open table tennis event on Tuesday. Some of our children 

are also attending swimming trials at Mill House Leisure Centre this afternoon.  

A big thank you to the Friends of Hart for holding the disco on Wednesday and giving our children a great disco and the 

chance to fundraise for school.  

On Tuesday our Year 1/2 pupils performed in the Borough Hall as part of the Tees Valley Music ‘Snappy Spring’ event which 

was great performing experience for them.  

We also participated in the town Commonwealth event this week. Some of our pupils visited the Civic Centre and  were  

given the opportunity to see the raising of the 

Commonwealth flag and to meet with civic 

leaders.  

We wish all of our families a lovely  

weekend in all the rain and forecasted cold 

weather! 

Mrs. Heaton 

A Message From the Head Teacher 

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Friday 23rd March - Sports Relief - All children are to wear sports clothing for 
Sports Relief. Children may also bring in a small donation if possible.  
Friday 23rd March - Girls Football - Seaton Domes - A letter will be sent home 
if your child is going to this event. 
Tuesday 27th March - Netball Finals - A letter will be sent home if your child is 
taking part in this event. 
Wednesday 28th March - Easter Egg Competition. 
Thursday 29th March - Easter Service at Hart Church - 2.00pm. All are wel-
come to attend. 
Thursday 29th March - Break up for Easter holidays. 
Monday 3rd April & Tuesday 4th April – Year 6 Easter Booster Sessions - 
9.00am - 12.00pm. 
Monday 16th April - Return to school. 
Wednesday 27th June - Friday 29th June - Year 5/6 York Residential. 

Star of The Week 

Early Years - Grace Clarke 

Year 1/2 - Matilda Crinson 

Year 3/4 - Phoebe Cooper 

Year 5/6 - Grace Davies 

 

Hart Citizen  

Early Years - Zack Wilson 

Year 1/2 - Olivia Coverdale 

Year 3/4 - Felicity Metcalfe 

Year 5/6 - Jack Carter 

 

Maths Award   

Early Years - Sam Cooper 

Year 1/2 - Morgan Campbell 

Crosbie 

Year 3/4 - Harrison Castle Rees 

Year 5/6 - Ashley Parker 

 

Golden Quill  

Early Years - Lacee Anderson 

Year 1/2 - Isla Jamieson 

Year 3/4 - Ata Sert 

Year 5/6 - Jack Wilkinson 

Award Winners This Week 

 
P.E. Kit 

We would like to remind  

parents that your child must 

have their P.E. kit into school. 

Thank you for your continued 

support. 


